
LEAD WARNING
Metal Toy Jewelry Sold in Vending Machines Can 

Contain Dangerous Levels of Lead.

This toy jewelry recall involves various styles of rings, necklaces and bracelets. 

Four toy jewelry importers have recalled 150 million 
pieces of toy jewelry sold in vending machines 

nationwide from January 2002 through June 2004.  

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) has 
determined that some of this toy jewelry contains dangerous levels of lead, 

posing a risk of lead poisoning to children. While only about half the recalled 
jewelry actually contains lead, the industry has recalled all of it because it is 

diffi cult to distinguish the lead jewelry from the non-lead jewelry. 

Check to see if your child has any recalled toy jewelry, and, if so, 
THROW IT AWAY!

For more information on this recall, contact the 
Toy Jewelry Recall Hotline:  1-800-441-4234 

www.toyjewelryrecall.com

This notice was produced by CPSC’s Neighborhood Safety Network program.  
Sign up to receive free NSN safety alerts and posters at 

www.cpsc.gov
NSN-4


